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Kristin,
 My husband and I have lived in Green Point since 1991 when most of the area was undeveloped.
We fully support the newly formed Green Point Advisory Committee and approve of the proposed Green Point
Community Plan. 
I attended the public hearing for a separation from Black Point and plan to attend the July 26th meeting to support
the approval of the 
new Green Point Community Plan, which is based on the 1978 Community Plan. 
I am especially concerned about the proposed cannabis pot club location and think it would be inappropriate to
approve such a 
facility in a quiet residential neighborhood.
Fay Gale
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